COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

September 27, 2018

Brian Briggs

Ouray Silver Mines Inc.

P.O. Box 564

Ouray, CO 81427

Re: Revenue Mine, Permit No. M-2012-032, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-010
Dear Mr. Briggs:

On September 27, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision
application submitted to the Division on August 16, 2018, addressing the following:

e Technical revision to allow for construction of an already CDPHE permitted five-stage
passive treatment system with surface water discharge at a new industrial wastewater
outfall (Outfall 002A), allow for construction of a new monitoring well to monitor passive
treatment system and allow for diesel tank to be moved to a less congested area.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 10 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit
No. M-2012-032. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2012-032 remain in full force and
effect.

The currently held reclamation liability amount of $476.269.41 is adequate to cover the costs of the required
reclamation in the approved reclamation plan.

If you have any questions related to this correspondence please contact me at (970) 241-2042.

Sincerely,

Travis Marshall

Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: Brianna Greer, OSMI
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